
The meeting began at 6:30 pm.
In attendance were James Snider, Jolyn Bullock, and Tony Williams. This
constituted a quorum of the planning commission.

The first item of business was the calendar of meetings for the next year. After
discussion and examination of two sets of dates it was decided that the Planning
Commission would meet on the third Thursday of the month. This is a change. All
were in agreement.

The dates for planning commission meetings for the year of 2023 are as follows.
January 19
February 16
March 16
April 20
May 18
June 15
July 20
August 17
September 21
October 19
November 16
December 21

The Planning Commission asks that these dates be posted along with a meeting
time of 6:30 PM on the town website and on the notice board outside the town
office.

The second item of business was the election of a chairman for the following year.
James Snider what is it like did to lead the planning commission for the year 2023.
All were in agreement.

Finally, there is a discussion of items that may appear before the planning
commission in the months to come. This included the PUD and the comprehension
plan.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM with all in agreement.

This is a transcription of a hand written set of notes that remains in Mr. Snider‘s
files.

Submitted by James Snider, planning Commission Chairperson.


